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MEMORANDUM TO: Governor Adams
FROM: Bernard M. Shanley

Yesterday I talked with Assistant Attorney
General Warren Burger, who will have the
responsibility of defending any action under
the security order. He indicated that he
had not yet had time to study it but would
very shortly. He is aware that this will
also include the regalations.

This morning I met with Philip Young and we
also discussed the order and regulations.

He is going to study the regulations which will
take a few days after they are received from
the Attorney General, who was surprised to
hear he had not seen them. Phil will report
back to us for discussion of the regulations
and order. The regulations may plug some
of the holes which seem to be apparent in the
order itself.




